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February 15, 2021 

 

Dear Tenant, 

 

Happy Early Spring!  With the rain and the sunshine come the dreaded weeds!  Please 

make sure your site is cleaned no later than May 31st  or maintenance will be cleaning at 

an additional fee of $75 charged to your July 2022 bill. 

 

In addition to the above semiannual cleaning, we are asking each of you to please 

complete a deep cleaning of your space.  We have noticed many residents with excessive 

site/patio ‘art’, exposed/unpiled firewood, leaves accumulating on roofs/awnings/drains, 

construction debris in yard, etc.  If you should require a dumpster for your ‘spring 

cleaning,’ please contact the office.  We will be happy to schedule a dumpster to be at 

your site for convenience. 

 

Thanks for your time and attention to this matter. 

 

 

Camp Kernville Staff 


